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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 
 
18th September 2017  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent /Guardian 
 
Re – Year 11 Expectations Evening  
 
As your son/daughter embarks on their final year of Secondary school and prepares for their GCSE 
exams, we would like to invite you to an information evening that outlines the experience that 
they will have in the year ahead, and explores how parents can best go about supporting them in 
this final year. The Expectations evening will take place in the Main Hall on Thursday 28th 
September from 6pm until 7pm.  
 
We will explain how the new grading system works and the implications of the new GCSEs. Mr 
Cornelius and Mr Wooster will also be attending to provide advice on how to ensure success in the 
English and Maths GCSEs.  
 
Local Further Education providers will also be attending on the evening allowing you early 
information regarding course choices, entry requirements and the application process. Students 
will then have assemblies over the coming weeks with each provider in their Friday assembly.   
 
As your son/daughter embarks on the journey of their final year at The Stonehenge School it is 
vital that we all work together in order to ensure that we are able to help your son/daughter 
achieve their true potential.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 28th.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Carole Dean 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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